
Dear Representative Power and members of  the Oregon House of Representatives: 
 
I was quite disturbed to learn that an attempt is being made to use antique map lines to justify splitting 
lots on my block and on neighboring blocks.  This apparently covert attempt to get around public input 
and and existing regulations is undemocratic in every sense.  Please look at this proposed legislation 
carefully and consider what it would mean to the future of existing neighborhoods in the City of 
Portland.  For the record, I am opposed to the idea of the Historic District in Eastmoreland where I 
reside, as the process used by its proponents to push it through was also not a democratic one. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin G. Murphy 
3675 SE Bybee Blvd. 
Portland, OR 97202  
 


